
From: Wayne Wiethe
To: Rocco Yeargin
Cc: Molly Kapeluck
Subject: FW: New Seasons
Date: Monday, August 26, 2019 9:49:07 AM

FYI
 
Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP
Director of Planning
City of Green,Ohio
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, Ohio 44232
330-896-6614
 
This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message.
 
From: Allison Wojno <alliraeeee@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 3:05 PM
To: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: New Seasons
 
Wayne,
 
I'd like to share some thoughts about New Seasons.
 
- the current neighborhood is the worst in Green
- we just ate at Don Ponchos and were shocked at how dirty it was, torn pieces of carpet and
extremely dirty
- there is a car shop that looks bad
- the greenhouse is run down and ugly
 
Mike Wojno and Charis Homes who have added many beautiful buildings in Green are looking to
change that area and make an absolutely beautiful entrance with and an Epcon Communitie to bring
in couples who will only help the community with shops, restaurants, etc. 
 
Mike and I are looking forward to also living in New Seasons. So we will want to see this succeed!
 
Please let me know how I can help this to happen!!! 
 
You can reach me at 330-472-3441 if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks for your time.
 
Allison Wojno 
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